
Dear Parents,

House Athletics Day
What a fabulous day we had on Tuesday 10th September for our House Athletics at McEwan
Reserve. The sun was shining, and the birds were chirping. It was wonderful to see all students
participating and earning points for their house. A big thanks goes to Mr Wright for organising and
co-ordinating the day. Thank you to all the staff and parents that ran the events and supervised year
level groups. Without your support these important community events cannot take place.
Congratulations to Taylor for winning our House Athletics!

Last Assembly for Term 3
Our last assembly will be tomorrow at 2:30pm. We will present the Kiwanis Terri�c Kids awards for
Term 3 as well as celebrating other student achievements throughout the term.

Year 2 Melbourne Zoo Excursion
The Year Two students are going on a grand adventure to the Melbourne Zoo on Wednesday 18th
September. Students need to arrive at 7:15am and the buses depart at 7:30am. The expected time
of arrival back at Guthrie St is 5:00pm. This excursion complements their Literacy Unit of Study on
Information reports and their Integrated Inquiry Unit on Zoo Animals. We look forward to hearing
all about their experience upon their return.

Father's Day Ra�e Winners
Congratulations to all of our winners!
1st Prize: Elizabeth Had�eld
2nd Prize: Michael Hare
3rd Prize: Kate Martin
4th Prize: Simone O'Connor
5th Prize: Kerrie Young
6th Prize: Abby Conti
7th Prize: Yvette Peters
8th Prize: Jac Bell



End of Term 3 - Friday 20th September
It has been a busy and productive Term 3. We wish you all the best for the school holidays
spending time with family and friends. We look forward to seeing you refreshed and energised for
an exciting Term 4. Don’t forget school �nishes at 2:30pm on Friday 20th September.

Friendly Reminder
Recently in the media, some of you may have seen 'Workplace Reforms' have come into play. We
just wanted to provide you with a friendly reminder that teaching, and school staff are as available
to answer emails, messages, and Seesaw during working hours 8.30am – 4.30pm Monday – Friday.
At times teachers are unable to take your call directly or call you back until the end of the day due
to having classes throughout the day.

Take Care,
Mrs Grumley

Calendar - Upcoming Dates

September
Friday 13th September - Last Assembly for Term 3 at 2:30pm
Wednesday 18th September - Year 2 Melbourne Zoo Excursion
Thursday 19th September - Foundation Incursion; Brick4kidz
Friday 20th September
- September Silver Serpent
- Year 3-6 Workshop; Melbourne Orchestra
- End of Term 3, school �nishes at 2:30pm
October
Monday 7th October - Term 4 starts
Tuesday 8th October - Year 6 Interschool Aths
Wednesday 9th October - Year 5 Interschool Aths
Thursday 10th October - Year 4 Interschool Aths
Friday 11th October - Year 3 Interschool Aths

House Athletics Sports 2024
Congratulations to our age group champions!
FOUNDATION
Boys Bobby Campbell
Girls Indi Cirillo
GRADE 1
Boys Jax Grace
Girls Jewel Clarke
GRADE 2
Boys Seth Coghlan
Girls Novalie Himona/Frankie Robinson
GRADE 3
Boys Billy Campbell
Girls Niiah Giles
GRADE 4
Boys Lenny Hare



Girls Marlee Fallon
GRADE 5
Boys Baden Robinson/Hamish Arthur
Girls Katy Tomkins
GRADE 6
Boys Elijah Phillips
Girls Zarii Giles

Final Placings
1. Taylor = 958 points
2. Ducat = 949 points
3. Longstaff = 925 points
4. Kilgour = 914 points

Congratulations Taylor!



EQ Award Winners

The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 30th
August.





School Saving Bonus
Dear parents and carers,

In Term 4, 2024, families with a child enrolled in a government school from Prep to Year 12 in 2025
will receive the one-off $400 School Saving Bonus.

The $400 School Saving Bonus provides families with support for education-related costs, such as
school activities and/or school uniforms and textbooks for 2025.

The School Saving Bonus is not available for full-fee international students, home schooled
students, TAFE students and students attending kindergarten in 2025.

Actions for parents and carers
Before 18 October 2024, the Department of Education is asking parents and carers to:

Complete enrolment: If your child, or children are changing government school for Term 1
2025, or starting Prep or Year 7 in 2025. For more information, read about Enrolling in School.
Check your contact information: Ensure your email address and phone number is up to date
with us. You can check this information by checking your Compass information or by
contacting us directly.

We need to ensure your contact information is up to date as the Department of Education will
email you twice:

in October, to verify your email address
in November, with your $400 School Saving Bonus

Please check your junk mail regularly to make sure you do not miss an important email.

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fhow-choose-school-and-enrol&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.White9%40education.vic.gov.au%7C41026955be49462508a508dcc7dd07e9%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638604999347141105%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VNFFjXpszN3nabb%2Bucyj3F%2B6N1%2F6wTMJadYXMMvkD1A%3D&reserved=0


To learn more about the School Saving Bonus, download the School Saving Bonus Information
sheet for government school parents and carers or visit vic.gov.au/school-saving-bonus.

Coming Soon - GSPS Wellness Newsletter

In the next few weeks we will be sending out a 'Wellbeing Newsletter' that will have some tips and
suggestions on how best to support your child's Mental Health and Wellbeing. We will cover a
broad range of topics such as, self and co regulation, sleep, nutrition, managing your emotions,
looking for the joy and any other family services.

GSPS Lost Property
Currently our lost property cupboard is over�owing with lots of lost property items including
jumpers, hats, drink bottles etc. We kindly ask if you are missing an item to please come in and
check the lost property section. We also kindly ask that you name your child's clothing and other
items.

If items aren't collected by end of Term 3 from the lost property section within the next couple of
weeks all unclaimed items will be donated to our second-hand uniform shop. Thank you.

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Documents/SSB_information_government_school_parents_carers.docx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Documents/SSB_information_government_school_parents_carers.docx
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fschool-saving-bonus&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.White9%40education.vic.gov.au%7C41026955be49462508a508dcc7dd07e9%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638604999347152930%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=x29lWMKaHfZX0vkDz03sJ3B3v%2FsLV6A4uI7OQ%2BGAFmQ%3D&reserved=0






















Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.



Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School O�ce.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School
Please contact the o�ce if you have any queries. You can also
follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
Email: guthrie.streeet.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au
Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au
Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944
Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps
Twitter: @guthriestps
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